NOVA SCOTIA THANKS ALMA HAYWARD

Eighteen years of service as a Branch Officer by Alma Hayward beginning as Secretary with the
Halifax - Dartmouth Branch and continuing with the Nova Scotia Branch of the United Empire
Loyalists’ Association of Canada were saluted at the Fall Meeting of the Branch in the historic
Loyalist Town of Shelburne on September 27, 2014. She was presented with a Certificate, Pin,
Card, and Flowers. Alma joined the Association while living in Montreal where she was a
member of Heritage branch. Some of her ancestors settled around Sackville, New Brunswick
and were Cumberland Loyalists. She made trips from Montreal to New Brunswick and the
University in Fredericton to complete her research to prove her family connection. When she
moved to Halifax she became a member of the Halifax - Dartmouth Branch, now known as the
Nova Scotia Branch. Pictured below Brian McConnell, who was also elected at the Meeting as
the new Secretary of the Branch, thanks Alma Hayward for her years of loyal service.

Alma Hayward receiving thanks from Brian McConnell
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